
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

UPDATE 

March 20, 2020 

 

Follow up on precautionary closure of Georgetown Family Court Courthouse 

Employee found not to have COVID-19. 

 

Following up on the press release that was sent out earlier today, we can report that the 

employee who was suspected of having COVID-19 at the Georgetown Family Court Courthouse 

this morning, leading to a precautionary closure of the facility, has now been determined not to 

have COVID-19.  The symptoms displayed at Family Court were due to an unrelated health 

condition. 

 

The precautionary measures that were put into place are now being lifted. 

 

For the latest information about the Delaware Judiciary’s response to COVID-19, please 

visit https://courts.delaware.gov/aoc/covid-19 

 

For more information please contact: 

Deputy State Court Administrator Elmer Setting 

 (302) 255-0092 or Elmer.Setting@delaware.gov 

 

For the latest information on the COVID-19 please visit the State of Delaware's 

informational website on COVID-19 at: de.gov/coronavirus. If you have any questions you 

can contact the State’s Department of Public Health Coronavirus call center by phone at 1-

866-408-1899 or by email at DPHCall@delaware.gov. 
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